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RFP:  MONEY FOLLOW THE PERSON 
 

AUGUST 9, 2010 
 
 
 

The MFP demonstration is pleased to announce that a new Request for Proposals (RFP) 
has been posted for training services to new staff of the Money Follows the Person 
demonstration in methods of securing affordable and accessible housing for individuals 
with disabilities and older adults. The RFP can be found on eMaryland Marketplace as 
solicitation number M00SO276631 at https://ebidmarketplace.com/.   
  
DHMH will host a pre-bid conference on August 16, 2010 at 10:00 AM Local Time at 
201 West Preston Street, Room L-3; Baltimore, Maryland 21201. 
  
Proposals are due by Thursday, September 2, 2010 at 2:00 PM Local Time. 
  
Prospective Offerors who wish to assure receipt of any changes or additional materials 
related to this RFP, should immediately contact the Procurement Officer, as listed on 
page 7 of the RFP, and provide their name and mailing address so that amendments to the 
RFP or other communications can be sent to them. 
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